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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Reprocessing ISIRs
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO OCTOBER 30, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted on October 24, 2018, informing schools that CPS has identified and fixed an issue that affected a small number of applicants who attempted to file a correction to their 2018-2019 FAFSA between September 30, 2018 and October 4, 2018 and used the IRS Data Retrieval Tool (IRS DRT). That issue caused the transfer of 2017 tax year data to corrected transactions instead of the appropriate 2016 tax year data. This issue was resolved early on October 4, 2018. CPS conducted reprocessing on October 26, 2018 that will address any 2018-2019 records that transferred IRS data to a correction between September 30 and October 4, 2018. The reprocessed transactions are intended solely to alert impacted applicants that action is required; the CPS reprocessing will not modify the financial information transferred from the IRS. This means that the STUDENT and/or PARENT has to make the ISIR correction starting from this reprocessed record, and do the DRT process through FOTW (FAFSA on the web) to get the IRS data for the correct year. Below you will find the list of students you received a reprocessed ISIR for. Please read the Announcement with more information for you to read. We have included the link to the Electronic Announcement below.  

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/102418ReprocVoidSmPop1819CPSCorrTrnPlnResIssTrnsfincTxYrIRS.html
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